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Lonquist comment: 
 

This is a follow-up to the update that was sent regarding the 8/25/2023 TSX/PAZ dataset. We have taken 
a closer look at the data and present some additional observations in the attached slides. This review 
has been supplemented by the latest SNT dataset that was received this afternoon in which no material 
trend deviation was observed. We anticipate that we will receive the next TSX/PAZ dataset (9/1/2023) 
this Sunday or Monday to further this evaluation. 
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